
July the Seventeenth 
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Five

Gebelein Silversmiths 
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein 
79 Chestnut Street 
Boston 8, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

You are very kind to write to me relative to 
Philip Hammerslough’s "American Silver Volume III" and 
I am grateful to you for calling it to my attention. 
Thank you so much.

Is the publication available? I wish very much 
to have a copy of it.

Always, I am, 

Yours sincerely,

Cornelius C. Moore
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